
February 13, 2023 

 

Brad Hendersho  

Program Administrator (Au sm, Orthopedic Impairment, Trauma c Brain Injury) 

Speech-Language Pathologist 

833 NE 74th. Ave. Portland, OR 97213 

Re: Passage of HB 2994 

 

Dear Honorable Members of the Oregon Legislature, 

Please pass House Bill 2994! Oregon’s children who experience a hearing impairment rely on 

audiological evalua on and assis ve hearing technology for their social, cogni ve, communica ve, and 

academic development. They deserve access to these services and supports. To this end, I strongly 

encourage passage of House Bill 2994. This legisla on will reduce cost burdens on families as well as 

bureaucra c barriers. 

I have over 23 years of professional experience in special educa on and as a speech-language 

pathologist I have seen firsthand the benefits of hearing-related assessment and assis ve technology. 

These are cri cal services and supports for children and youth. 

Again, I strongly urge passage of HB2994. Thank you for considering this important ma er. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brad Hendersho  

Portland, Oregon 

 

 

 


